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March, 2011 

Walter B. Hoye 
1684 Decota Roa~ Suite 261 
Union City, CA 

Dear Walter, 

On behalf of the entire BASS 2011 Executive Board and Program Committee I want to 
thank you for the time and effort you put into presenting your workshop(s}. Our regular 
BASS attendees and those who experienced BASS for the fIrst time were all encouraged 
by the instruction you provided. Your participation helped us in providing workshops to 
equip those who are part of the church ministries in the Bay area and beyond. We were 
so grateful that God provided such a dynamic team of presenters. Many people left with 
greater enthusiasm in serving our wonderful Lord because of the workshops they 
attended. 

Walter, it is our prayer that the Lord will continue to bless you in your ministry during 
the year ahead. I hope you enjoyed your ministry to BASS. We enjoyed having you part 
of our ministry. We invite you to keep up with BASS by visiting the website regularly at 
www.bassconvention.org 

Sincerely, 

Mary Larson, 
BASS Program Committee Chair 
3348 Montevideo Drive 
San Ramon, CA 94583 
925-829-2423 
enJmal@sbcglobal.net 
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